
 

 

September 27, 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH IN MARTIN COUNTY 

OFFICE CLOSURE FOR HURRICANE IAN 

 

Contact:  
Renay Rouse    Renay.Rouse@FLHealth.gov 772-631-6008 

 

Martin County, FL - In response to Hurricane Ian, county government offices in Martin County 

are closed. As a result, the Florida Department of Health in Martin County will be closed on 

Wednesday, September 28 and Thursday, September 29. 

The Florida Department of Health in Martin County continues to coordinate with Martin County 

Emergency Management to monitor the path of Hurricane Ian and is preparing for any impacts to 

the county.  

For medical emergencies, please dial 911. 

For storm related questions, please contact the Martin County Community Information Center 

between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. at 772-287-1652. 

For additional community resources, please visit:  https://www.martin.fl.us/Hurricane 

### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, 

promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county and 

community efforts. 

 

Follow us on Twitter at @GoHealthyMartin and on Facebook. For more information about the 

Florida Department of Health please visit www.MartinCountyHealth.com 
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